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The meeting was called to order by President Ballagh at 7:00 p.m. in the High School Library.  Board members present were Ballagh, Dobbins, Lowery II, Plock and Smith.  Klimek was absent.  Superintendent Bird, Principal Owen, Principal Goodman and Board Recorder McBride were present.  Ballagh made note of the Open Meetings Law posting.  Eighteen guests were present in the audience.    

Superintendent Bird reviewed and discussed with the audience safety changes implemented at Burwell Public Schools, including bag checks, closed campus and the timeline for the duration of these changes.  The safety plan and door security were discussed, as well as other security items such as the school principals helping with upcoming track meets.  

Bird also reported on the estimated valuation increase, progress on the High School’s roof and future concrete work at Burwell Elementary and the High School.  

The next regular meeting will be April 14, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.  

Motion by Dobbins, second by Smith to adjourn at 6:03 p.m.  Carried 5-0.  Voting aye:  Ballagh, Dobbins, Lowery II, Plock and Smith.  Voting nay:  none.  Absent and not voting:  Klimek.     

	
			
					_______________________________________
					Randall Dobbins, Secretary
